
De Beauvoir Primary School Newsletter  
Monday 18th October 2021                                                                                                     

Dear pupils, parents and carers, 

At De Beauvoir, another busy week this week—with our BHM assembly, learning and a workshop from the Hackney Libraries to promote 

their ’Design a Library Competition’. Our playground buddies and first aiders have been doing an amazing job supporting at playtime and we 

have enjoyed some new equipment to make our playtimes even better. Have a look on Twitter to see photos of everything we have been up 

to.   

YEAR 6 SECONDARY APPLICATIONS 

Applications for secondary school are open now and close on Friday 22nd October. Please complete your application by this date. Applica-

tions must be made at www.eadmissions.org.uk. You will need to supply your email address when you make your application. If you would 

like advice or help, please email the school or speak to myself or Mr Bignall. 

LATERAL FLOW TESTING 

Please continue to test your child if they are ill with Covid symptoms and report any positive results to the school immediately. Children who 

test negative and are well enough to return to school, should be in school everyday.  

Thank you,  

Daniela Rader (Head of School) 

IMPORTANT DATES, 2021 –2022 

Tuesday 19th October—pm Beech Class Trip to Hackney City Farm 

Friday 22nd October—3.00pm BHM Celebrations in class 

Monday 25th—29th October Half Term 

Friday 19th December, 3:30pm End of Autumn Term 

Thursday 4th November  School photographs 

 

BHM CELEBRATION—PARENTS/
CARERS WELCOME 

Friday 22nd October—3pm 

To celebrate Black History Month and the work we have been doing in 

school, we are inviting parents and carers to come into classes to see 

their children’s artwork, writing and learning that has been completed 

during BHM. Please come to the school office at 3pm and you will be 

able to visit your child’s classroom. Please note this is not a parents/

carers evening and therefore only BHM work will be shared. 

We are respectful and inclusive 

FIRST AIDERS 
We are really excited about our new first aiders. They 
will be working with Miss Icilda to care for and support 
our pupils during playtimes and lunchtimes. Well done 
to Charlie, Amaya, Lanilde, Amiee, Freya and Buddy. 
We look forward to more first aiders joining through-
out the year.  

A big thank you to Hackney Libraries for their visit this 

week—we loved thinking about designing out own library.  

http://www.eadmissions.org.uk


Congratulations to these children for 

receiving Star Awards for Maths this 

week! 

Fig :  Johnnie 

Beech :  Destiny 

Birch :   Jessie 

Olive:  Jaydon & Olivia 

Magnolia:  Aminah 

Sycamore:  Ayaan 

Congratulations to these children for 

receiving Special Awards for Writing 

this week! 

Fig :  Ashley 

Beech :  Nala 

Birch:  Narabi 

Olive:  Asma 

Magnolia:  Obi 

Sycamore:  Naira 

Congratulations to these children for 

receiving Consistently Good Behaviour 

Awards this week! 

 

Fig :  Honor 

Beech :  Ivie 

Olive:  Sahid & Amatullah 

Magnolia:  Grace 

Sycamore:  Izet 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to these children for receiving 

Special Awards for PE this week!: 

  Beech :  Miles  

  Birch :   Jessie 

  Olive:  Rio  

  Magnolia:  Shanel 

  Sycamore:  Rahmat 

 

                  Well done to these children for being 

Times Tables Rock Stars! 

 

 Leaderboard 

1st: Uthman 

2nd: Ishak 

3rd:  Rushane 

 

 

Most Active Last Week: 

Birch: Alara 

Olive: Sahid 

Magnolia:  Obi 

Sycamore:  Isabella 

 

 

 READING PLUS 
 

Most Active Last Week: 

Olive: Vinda 

Magnolia:  Ishak 

Sycamore:  Blessing 

 

Being on time helps your child have a settled start to the day and 
prevents missed learning. Here are the percentage of late marks 
by class last week: 

Fig : 0.6% //  Beech : 3.0% //  Birch : 4.6% //   

Olive : 2.1% //  Magnolia : 2.2% //  Sycamore: 4.7% 

Please continue to ensure that your child is punctual for school 
each day!

Our attendance target is 95.3% 

Please ensure your child comes to school every day!

Beech Class: 96.5% (    from last week) 

Birch Class: 91.8% (     from last week) 

Olive Class: 94.0% (     from last week) 

Magnolia Class: 93.1% (    from last week) 

Sycamore Class: 93.0% (    from last week) 

These figures are for last week. 

Umaymah  4   

Charlie  11 

Mr Aaron 


